
ISSUED: September 22, 2023 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

OF OREGON 

LC 82 

In the Matter of 

P ACIFICORP, dba PACIFIC POWER, RULING 

2023 Integrated Resource Plan. 

DISPOSITION: TIME FOR COMMENTS EXTENDED 

On September 22, 2023, Staff for the Oregon Public Utility Commission motioned for an 
extension of time to file Round 1 Staff/Stakeholder comments in this proceeding. The 
comments are currently due on October 5, 2023, and Staff seeks an extension of time 
until October 13, 2023. It states that this extension is necessary due to the fact that the 
lead Staff member assigned to this docket recently departed the Commission. Staff 
represents that no party opposes this motion. 

I find good cause to grant the requested extension. The new due date for Round 1 
Staff/Stakeholder comments will be October 13, 2023. 

Dated this 22nd day of September, 2023, at Salem, Oregon. 

Katharine Mapes 
Administrative Law Judge 


